

Wadley High School

Dr. Sherry Ashe, Principal

Dear Bulldog Sponsor,

The Wadley High School Softball program is planning to have a morning of races on October 25, 2025 at Wadley High School to raise money for the softball program. We will have T-shirts for the event and we will have the sponsors listed on the back of each shirt. This will give the sponsors the opportunity to have their name seen each time the shirt is worn. We will also recognize each sponsor for making the event possible. We will also give a shirt to each of our sponsors.

This will be the 1st year for the event at Wadley High School.

We would appreciate your support for Wadley High School and its softball program, and would love for you to be a sponsor for this inaugural Dawg Run.

Donate Online

We will have three levels of sponsorship:

Gold Sponsors - \$1,000 and above Silver Sponsors - \$500 to \$1,000 Bronze Sponsors - \$100 to \$500

Donations can be made via check (please make payable to Wadley High School and put Dawg Run Donation on the memo line or use the QR code or the link to donate online.)

Link: https://runsignup.com/Race/AL/Wadley/StAnnualDawgRun

If you have any questions, you can call me at 334-524-9637 or email me at aaikens@randolphboe.org

The sponsorship can be mailed to:

Wadley High School Attention: Bulldog Run 105 Bailey Street Wadley, AL 36276

Sincerely,

Allison Aikens

Allison Aikens Race Director



Wadley High School

Dr. Sherry Ashe , Principal